HRC Announcement

Distribution of Holy-Communion by way of Drive-Through

Dear Brothers & Sisters in Christ,

Our Parish Priest, Fr. Joachim Tan is pleased to announce that on a TEMPORARY BASIS and
for the spiritual benefit of the faithful we will commence the Distribution of Holy
Communion by way of Drive-Through effective 19 September 2021 from 8.00 a.m to 10.00
a.m and thereafter on Sunday each week.

Drive-Through Processes are as follows:

1) Only persons whose MySejahtera profile who do not show a High Risk status (Red) are
permitted for drive through. No prior registration is required.

2) Driver and passengers are to remain in the vehicle at all times.
3) All occupants of vehicle are to be properly masked when entering the church compound.

4) Total occupancy of vehicle should be in compliance with the MKN SOP. However, the
maximum persons allowed are 4 for all types of vehicles.

5) There will be 3 Stations for this service: Station 1 - Temperature Screening & Scanning of
MySejathera; Station 2 - Distribution of Holy Communion and Station 3 - Donation Box.

6) Vehicles are not allowed to stop except at the stations or in queue.
All devotees are to take note of the following:
i) In order to receive Holy Communion, one:

* must be a practicing Catholic (not Christian of other denominations);
* needs to be in the state of Grace (free from mortal sin);

» must observe the Eucharistic fast (one hour before Holy Communion);
* must have a good reason.

ii) It must be noted that a Communion Service outside of Mass is not a substitute for Holy
Mass attendance. When public Masses resume, the faithful must be advised, after having
made a personal risk assessment and provided that they have been fully vaccinated, to
return physically to attend Mass.

Thank you and God bless.
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